
CITY OF CREDIT RIVER 
SCOTT COUNTY 

STATE OF MINNESOTA 

NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the 
City of Credit River Planning Com-
mission will hold a public hearing 
on the 17th day of October 2024, at 

6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter af-
ter the purpose of receiving written 
and oral comments on a variance 
request for a rear yard setback 
for the placement of an accessory 
structure at 7998 Cress View Ln 
Credit River MN 55372.  

If you desire to be heard in refer-
ence to this matter, comments may 
be made at the public hearing in 
Credit River City Hall, 18985 Mead-
ow View Boulevard, Prior Lake, 
Minnesota 55372 or submitted by 
email to planner@creditriver-mn.
gov prior to the hearing.

Signed Eric Johnson, 
Interim City Administrator
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